
 

 

December 15, 2022 
 
Falun Dafa Association of Calgary 
 
Re: Shen Yun Performing Arts 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
On behalf of the residents of Calgary Forest Lawn, I offer greetings and my congratulations on 
the return or your breathtaking show to Canadian stages, particularly here in Calgary. 
 
I am sure that Calgarians are delighted to see that Shen Yun return to the stage. Shen Yun is 
renowned for presenting ancient Chinese music and culture to the world outside of China. The 
revival of what might otherwise be a lost culture is incredibly important to maintain. 
 
As an incredibly diverse city, I am sure that Calgarians will truly appreciate the artistry that you 
present.  
 
I wish you the best of this tour and in the future. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jasraj Singh Hallan, M.P. 
Calgary Forest Lawn 


